April 3, 2017

Drs. Williawms and Mint
293 Mairv Street
Owego; New York 13827

Dear Gary,

Since I o now 86 my memory does not serve
me as well as I would like:

I do-remember that we moved to-Owego-inv 1941
and whew I way about 13 or 14 I begaw seeing
double and it was very disconcerting.

My father sent me to-Dr. Heruwy Quick for what I
alwaysy refer to-as “eye exercises’. People cautioned
my father that he was wasting his money but he
told me to-try it and believe inv it and see what
happens:

I o not sure how long it took but I did
puzszles and all kindy of things. Truthfully it was
very interesting and shortly I realiged that I was
seeing better and eventually my double visions was
gone. BETTER YET, IT HAS NEVER RETURNED.

Dr. Quick was very good and I have beev going
to-the saume establishwment ever since.



It was inderesting discussing it witiv yow at my
last appointment and I hope this letter shows
someone how important it iy and not to-give up.

I amv not sure if this iy exactly what yow had in
mind but perhaps iy will help someone.

Sincerely, ., |
\,——M%{f/\"‘w
Imogene L Br
14 Lyyww Drive
Owego; NY 13827
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